
Upcoming Events 
5/6-10 Teacher Appreciation Week 

5/10 Breakfast with Moms 7:30am -8:30am 

5/12 Mothers Day 

5/23  Pre-K and Kindergarten Graduation @ 

10 am 

5/ 24  FBISD Last Day & Early Dismissal      

KIDOPOLY will be open for extended care 

5/27 Closed Memorial Day 

5/28 Summer Camp Starts 

5/30 SSTS Early Dismissal @12:35 pm and 

Last Day of School  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

            

    

                          

    

               March 5  Harmony has early dismissal 

March 5  Harmony has early dismissal24 

 

 

 

  

 

                        

      

 

 

 

               

 

 

                                    

                   

 

          

 Parent’s Corner: 
April showers have brought May flowers. Our garden is 

blooming as Spring has been so kind to us. April was a busy 

month, we had a fun-filled Week of The Young Child 

celebrating early learning, young children, their teachers and 

families. Our family picnic was a huge success. Thank you 

parents for coming out to enjoy lunch with us, the kids had 

so much fun dining al fresco.  

It’s difficult to believe that the end of the 2018-2019 school 

year has arrived. We thank you for entrusting your child to 

us this year. Please mark your calendar to attend the Pre-K 

and Kindergarten Graduation Ceremony on May 23th at 10 

am. Our students and teachers have worked super hard all 

year and cannot wait to show you what they’ve learned. We 

have enjoyed working with all the children in our care and 

have seen growth, development and skill acquisition in all 

the boys and girls. We are very proud of them.  

For those going on to first grade, we will miss you and wish 

you well in the years ahead. We hope that you will stop by 

and visit from time to time. Once you are a part of the KRK 

family, you are always a part of the KRK family.  

May 6 - May 10 is Teacher Appreciation Week. Please take a 

moment to write a note of thanks to your child’s teacher or 

share with them how much you appreciate them.  

The last day of school for Fort Bend ISD is Friday, May 24th. 

Our summer camp kick starts on the 28
th

, a day after 

Memorial Holiday, so that there won’t be any gaps for those 

who need care. Each week students will go on a couple of 

traveling field trips, signed authorization from parents is 

required for participation. Please stop by the front desk for 

more information.  

May brings us Mother’s Day, a day to celebrate the 

important women in our children’s lives, without whom our 

kiddos could never become the wonderful individuals they 

are today. To celebrate this special day, we invite our Moms 

and Grandmas to join us and the children for breakfast on 

Friday, May 10
th

, from 7:30 to 8:30am.  Light pastries, 

assorted fruits, and coffee will be served. We love our moms 

and grandmas and wish you a very Happy Mother’s Day.  

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to you…  
5/1 Mila R.  5/12 Nazir H. 

5/1 Twydell T. 5/15 Alyssa T. 

5/3 Bint-e-Zehra J. 5/18 Charlie-Rose S. 

5/4 Aedan M.  5/27 Chanel-Kyle S. 

5/7 Devika R.  5/27 Jenesis N. 

5/8 David D.  5/28 Adam B. 

5/9 Jonathan G. 5/30 Aubrey T. 

5/10 Arav D. 

  

 

 

 Staff Celebrating Years of Service 

Marquee Williams: 5 years  

 


